Important Notice for BellSouth Customers

Thank you for choosing BellSouth for your communications needs. This notification is provided to advise you of a pending rate increase for BellSouth® Directory Assistance service. The charge is scheduled to increase from $1.35 to $1.50 for each Directory Assistance call, beginning on or after January 30, 2007. 

If you have questions regarding this change, please call your BellSouth representative.
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